
Teffont Speed Watch Annual Report for 2022/2023

This will be my last Teffont Speed Watch report, as I resigned as a member of the team in March. I have been a member for over ten years, and the village co-ordinator for the last five years. 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank every member of the very small team who have gone out in all sorts of weather to carry out the sessions, they have been a very happy hard working team.
Over the last year the team has carried out 37 one hour sessions, monitored the speed of 6736 vehicles passing through Teffont.
They have reported 34 vehicles for exceeding the speed limit, that is 0.5% of the total vehicles monitored. The highest speed recorded was 52 mph.
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